
Date :     

LSI Development HQs

Hashimoto Hiroki ( Engineer )

Dear Valued Customer

This letter intends as a formal notification that Rohm Co., Ltd. is discontinuing the production 

of the following product. 

Please take a moment to review and let us know this request of Discontinuation to be approved.

Application

Product Name : 

Reason of discontinuation

Date of discontinuation

Remark

 

-

3-Feb-16

Part Discontinuation Notice

Discontinuation part numbers

BD63510EFV-E2, BD63520EFV-E2, BD63524EFV-

E2

3/4/2016

IC

Lack of activity for these products. We will 

develop a new generation of this line soon.




